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Dear Parents and Y6 children, 

 

We hope you are well in these unusual times. 

The Y6 Team have been very busy putting together work for you to complete during the 

new Lockdown. 

 

Within each pack, you will find: 
 A Literacy SATs Information book (pink) 

 A Literacy SATs Question book (pink) 

 A Numeracy SATs Information book (blue) 

 A Numeracy SATs Question Book (blue) 

 A class novel  

 2 x exercise books 

 A pencil 

 A DADWAVERS prompt sheet 

 Viking Project prompt questions 

 

Each day, a link will be sent to you to log on to your online learning. 

A member of the y6 staff will be providing online Literacy and Numeracy teaching from 

9am to 10.30am and pupils are all expected to attend. The lessons will be focusing on 

the Literacy and Numeracy SATs information books, and children will be told which 

pages will be taught before each lesson. If children do not attend the online lessons, 

the input will need to be given by another adult at home, to enable them to complete the 

related activities afterwards. 

After the input has been given, children will then be expected to complete directed 

activities from the SATs Question Book, which relate to the information given during 

the online lessons. 

These activities should take between 1-2 hours and the SATs Information books can be 

used as a reminding guide on how to complete the activities. 

If children do not engage in the morning learning, you will be contacted by a member of 

the y6 team to address any issues or problems.  

During the afternoon, each child is expected to complete a project about the Vikings. 

Questions and prompts have been given to pupils to guide their thinking, but children 

are encouraged to ‘think outside the box’ too. Projects can be either on paper (exercise 

books will be supplied) or by Power Point Presentation and they are expected to be at 

least 11 pages 



 

long (one page to address each question). Children are also encouraged to use pictures, 

diagrams, tables, charts and lots of text to make their projects informative and 

enjoyable. 

 

 

 

 

 There will be prizes offered for the best efforts. Children will be quizzed on what 

they have learned in a couple of weeks! 

Pupils have also been given a class novel. PLEASE TAKE CARE OF THESE BOOKS as we 

would like them back after Lockdown. These books are to be enjoyed at your leisure, 

but we will be checking in regularly to see how much has been read. 

Keep the DADWAVERS prompt sheets safe. There will be some writing lessons 

throughout the online learning which will use these. 

Keep your eyes peeled on Seesaw each day for online learning links and for further 

notes / messages from the Year 6 team. 

 

You had all managed to catch up so wonderfully after the last Lockdown, and we are 

determined to keep you all showing your best ability, whilst we are not physically there 

to nag you to work!! So we need your hard work, determination and best efforts to keep 

up with all of your good work and to shine like the stars you are! 

 

We miss you already 

See you soon 

 

Mrs Hinchliffe, Mrs Hall and Mrs Nichols 

 

 
 


